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Colleen Pyra from the Partnership for a Drug Free America presented new trends in teen 

drug use.  She also discussed the possibility of a grant made possible from the AZ Dept 

of the Environmental Quality.  It would allow for the MTF to become Alliance members.  

This will allow for 2 MTF members to go to Phoenix for education twice a year and for 

the MTF to have free anti-drug campaign material.  It would also allow for Cochise 

County to have a drug incinerator.  In exchange, the MTF would present to the 

Partnership their achievements locally. 


